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Summary of the meeting held on February 22, 2005
1. Consideration of the place and date for the Sixth Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus


The Chair of the Working Group, on behalf of the Permanent Mission of Guatemala, presented his country’s offer to host the meeting of the Working Group and the Caucus of Indigenous Peoples preceding it.  This offer was accepted unanimously by the Working Group.

The delegations also agreed that, in principle, and subject to any necessary changes, the first week of October (from the third to the seventh) would be the most convenient time to hold the Sixth Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus, considering that the meeting should not coincide with the negotiations at the United Nations on the Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, with events connected with the Fourth Summit of the Americas, to be held in Argentina in early November 2005, or with the Indigenous Peoples’ Summit of the Americas preceding it, in October 2005, also in Argentina.

The delegations proposed that this agreement be included in the draft resolution on the Working Group that was to be presented to the General Assembly for consideration at its thirty-fifth regular session.
2. Other business

One delegation requested preliminary information on preparations for presentation of the annual report of the Inter-American Indian Institute to the General Assembly.  The delegation commented that it awaited details on the status of the Institute’s restructuring.  In addition, this delegation mentioned that it would be interested in a draft resolution on the subject.

Another delegation commented that the Institute was facing economic difficulties and that, under these circumstances, it was difficult to make progress on its restructuring goals.  The delegation clarified that the subject would not be formally considered by the Working Group.
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